
Release # 126: State Nomination Committee Report 2025 

Thank you to our 2023 Nominating Committee for all their dedicated work this year on 

our proposed slate of state officers.  

All those who would like to run for a state office from the floor must follow all 

guidelines listed in the CDA Tools of the Trade.    At the 50th Biennial CA CDA State 

Convention, we will also be taking Nominations from the floor for the 2027 Nominating 

Committee.  

 

 


